
From: Cindy Luster [mailto:Cindy.Luster@Laok.org] 
Sent: Thursday, April 26, 2012 10:35 AM 
To: John Meyer 
Cc: Michael G. Figgins 
Subject: Request for Comments on Draft Program Letter 
Importance: High 

John, 

Per Michael Figgins: 

Thank you for the opportunity to review the draft letter from Mr. Sandman on Financial Eligibility 
Screening Guidelines. I have received input from our managing attorneys as well as those staff 
who handle intakes and the consensus is that the proposed wording is complete and adequate 
to explain to a recipient program just what the requirements are. 

Again, thank you for the opportunity. 

Cindy Luster 
Programs Administrator 
Legal Aid Services of Oklahoma, Inc. ® 
2915 N. Classen, Suite 500 
Oklahoma City, OK 73106 
cindy.luster@laok.org<mailto:cindy.luster@laok.org>
office: (405) 488-6820 
cell: (405) 323-0734 
fax: (405) 488-6120 
www.legalaidok.org<http://www.legalaidok.org/>


